Republic of the Philippines
Department of Agriculture
BUREAU OF ANIMAL INDUSTRY
Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City
GaBAlsa Pag-unlad ng Paghahayupan

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

No.

Series of 2020

TO : ALL CONCERNED

FROM : OFFICER-IN-CHARGE, DIRECTOR

SUBJECT : SHIPPING PERMIT REFERENCE UNIT FOR EGGS (BY PIECE)
DATE : 02 JULY 2020

In compliance with Section II 6.c.6 of BAI Memorandum Circular No. 24 5.2020 “Guidelines on
the Use of Online Local Shipping Permit Application System for Clients” which states that the
quantity or number of eggs should be indicated in the Veterinary Health Certificate (VHC) using
pieces, the default reference unit for eggs in the NVQSD Online Local Shipping Permit Issuance
System (OLSPIS) will be in pieces starting July 13, 2020.

The use of this term to indicate the quantity in the VHC is recommended for consistency.
For your information and guidance.
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RONNIE D. DOMINGO, DVM, MSc.
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